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Arts WOW week! 

Year 2 have been really excited about their learning this 

term and have took on their challenge of creating pieces 

of art work in the style of Henri Rousseau. They have learnt 

a range of painting and sketching techniques and have 

applied their skills to create their own pieces of art work 

in the same style. Year 2 have done an amazing job and 

Henri Rousseau’s grandchildren were very impressed. Well 

done year 2! Here are some examples of our fabulous art 

work. 

Year 2 targets Summer 2 

  

English: 
This half term children need to 

learn to spell the words listed 

below. We will check how many 

they have learnt in the week 

beginning 17/7/17. 

beautiful class 

again who 

Mr break 

Mrs water 

father eye 
 

Important Dates 

KS1 Sports Day and picnic-5th July 

Year 2 Performances- 10tth July- PM 

    11th July- AM 

Transition Days- 12th July 

        13th July 

 

 

REMINDERS 

Please ensure that your child has both a named indoor 

P.E. kit and an outdoor P.E. kit consisting of tracksuit 

bottoms, a jumper and trainers in school. 

Water bottles need to be in school every day, The 

weather is getting hotter and it is important the 

children stay hydrated! 

Weekly Homework:  

Every Friday your child will bring home new spellings and they are then tested the following Friday. They can 

also choose one piece from the homework grid that’s stuck in their homework books, this is collected in every 

Wednesday. 

Maths targets: 

Addition of 2 digit numbers using jottings to help. e.g. 

22+17= 39 

  || ..   

+  l ……. 

        9   (7+2) 

  3    0   (20+10) 

  3    9 
 


